
	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
The Office of the City Clerk  
c/o Financial Management Committee  
4949 Canada Way  
Burnaby, BC V4G 1M2  
 
June 25, 2018 
 
Dear Financial Membership Committee, 
 
Please accept this letter as a formal request to appear as a delegation to the Financial 
Management Committee at its next meeting on 2018 July 11, representing BC Pets and 
Friends.  I would like to present our project, “Supporting Seniors’ Mental Health Through Pet 
Therapy”, a project that aims to improve mental health in seniors living in hospitals and assisted 
living facilities in the City of Burnaby through pet therapy. 
 
Thank you in advance for the consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lauren Salmon 
Programs Manager 
BC Pets and Friends 
Registered Canadian Charity 13280 7348 RR 0001 
	


